
 

 

 

 

 

Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium, & Keweenaw 

Parent Advisory Committee 

 

Meeting Minutes 

   The CLK Parent Advisory Committee held its monthly meeting on February 17, 2022, at 

5:31 p.m., in the CLK Boardroom. 

 

     Present were members: Melissa Anderson, Jodi Skoog, Leann Fogle, Nicki Lahti, Brooke 

Peterson, Keith Anderson, and Chris Davidson, Superintendent. 

  

 Absent were members: Joni Erkkila, Mary Pennala, Karyn Pomroy, Steve Tarnowski, 

Melissa Keranen, Kristin Zubiena, Lynn Koivisto, Jessica Mattson, Kim Robbins, Tamara 

Fryer, Roy Loukus, Katie Oja, Adam Loukus, Jake Garrow, David Bertholf, Kristi Pieti, and 

Dan Giachino. 
 

 On motion, second (K. Anderson, M. Anderson) unanimous decision, minutes from the 

January 20, 2022, meeting were approved. 

 

 There were no changes made to the agenda for the February 17, 2022, meeting.  

 

Presentations/Speakers: None 

 

Sub-Committee Reports: 

a)   A PTO update was provided by Leann Fogle. Fundraisers have continued to be 

successful. CLK Elementary PTO will continue to meet monthly; its next meeting is 

February 21, 2022, at 5:30 in the Elementary Library. 



 

Announcements: 

a) The website is getting very close to publication.  

 

Unfinished Business: None 

 

New Business: 

a) Open comments and questions for the Superintendent included: concerns for CHS Band’s 

community/school support and monetary support (Sara Huuki), afterschool pickup of 

students and the current organization of the parking lot (Nicki Lahti), summer school 2022 

programs (Michael Carlson).  

 

Other Business: None 

 

The CLK Parent Advisory Committee adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 

 


